
ROSCOMMON GAELS GAA 2024

Dear Parent/Guradian,

We are delighted to let you know that Roscommon Gaels GAA Club is now open for 
Registration for new members and re-registration of returning players/members.   

We wish to welcome new members to our club if you have not participated previously. Roscommon
Gaels is a four code club which includes, Men’s Football, Ladies Football, Hurling and Camogie. We
also run weekly sessions for The All Stars. This is a session for children with additional needs and
are held mainly during the summer months.

You can register online on https://roscommongaelsgaa.clubforce.com/products/membership which
is the Club’s newest platform for Membership and Games. If you require assistance with this process
please contact Club Registrar 087-9042089 (Ollie Moran).

All Camogie and Hurling players must use a Hurley and must wear a Helmet. Shin-guards are
optional. Hurleys and Helmets can be purchased at a lower cost through the Club. Please ask your
coach for further information. Footballers must all wear a gum shield to every game and session at
every age level. When attending a training session please remember to label your child’s water
bottle.

We are always seeking help from parents and are always be delighted to welcome new volunteers to
the club – whether it be to assist with a team or help with the management of the club itself. As the
saying goes, Ni Neart go cur le Chéile.

If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact  either the Club Secretary Orla 
Fleming on  secretary.roscommongaels.roscommon@gaa.ie.  or myself at the following email address 
or contact mobile number below.  (chairperson.roscommongaels.Roscommon@gaa.ie.)

Looking forward to seeing you all at our pitches in Lisnamult when sessions begin.

Yours in Sport,

Garreth Carroll
Chairperson
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